
From: kristof < > 
Sent: May 18, 2023 6:22 PM 
To: Kristina Evans; Dag Falck; Tobi Elliott 
Cc: Nina Judd 
Subject: Bylaw 122  
  
Dear South Pender Trustees, 
 
I would like the Bylaw 122 to be re-examined and discussed to understand  
why it was pushed through despite opposition of majority of South Pender  
residents. 
 
Considering we face many significant issues directly related to global  
warming (water shortages and increased fire hazard), Bylaw 122 at the  
very best does not even qualify to be considered a minor project. 
 
Our opinion is Bylaw 122 should be revoked. 
 
Thank you for your consideration 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Nina and Kristof Subryan 

 


